
In partnership with                                  
Buena Vida Estates 

Presents our monthly Lecture Series  
for July:  

Thursday, July 21st at 1:15pm 
 

“New Ways to Say Hello:                                                                     
Communicating in the 21st Century” 

 with 

Jared Campbell  
From the Instructional Technology Department 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Join us for these exciting lectures                                               

They are offered free of charge and are open                   

to the public 

2129 West New Haven Ave.                                                                     
West Melbourne, FL                                                  

(321) 724-0060 


